
Malawi Update, September 2021 

FPCLY has partnered with the village communities of Kalikumbi, Embangweni, and Mtzuzu for over 20 

years after the late Harold Riley (and his wife Barbara) began organizing mission teams.  Earlier this 

year, FPCLY shared financial resources with the church in Kalikumbi led by Reverend Bright.  The 

resources were for the creation of facemasks for COVID protection for students in the schools and 

bible study groups of the church; the funds also provided support to purchase seed and materials to 

plant soybeans and sunflower seeds to prevent food insecurity as a result of the pandemic.  Thanks to 

significant rain over the first part of the year the harvest was bountiful over the summer.  Let us pray 

this fall as the Malawians begin to prepare the fields and plant for the next growing season. 

 

 

  

Children, youth, and 

adults in Malawi had the 

opportunity for COVID-

19 protection due to 

some of your financial 

gifts to FPCLY. 

 

Thru funds we shared, 

the church was able to 

produce over 800 masks 

offered FREE to the 

school and church 

community! 



 

THANK YOU FPCLY!!! 
 
 

Together with our shared 

resources, we helped the 

Kalikumbi Church (aka 

Lynchburg Prayer House) plant 

upwards of 8 acres of land with 

soybeans and sunflower seeds.  

The blessing of strong rains has 

allowed the plants to flourish 

and grow tall.  We are thankful 

for a bountiful harvest for the 

children and adults of this 

congregation! With the off and 

on draught conditions, a 

bountiful harvest doesn’t 

always happen. 


